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Next meeting Jan. 27th at 10am

Look out for more information about our School-wide
Sweetheart Dance 

Feb. 21st 6-8pm.

We did it! 
We will be purchasing ALL of the library furniture that was

requested for our students! 
Thank you again to all of the Seylar families who helped
make this happen. Pictures will follow once the furniture

is up and ready.
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Just a friendly reminder:
 Joe Corbi’s fundraiser is currently taking

place until January 17th.

Be sure to
register online or

use your in
person order

form. 
These items will
be delivered to
our school on

02/05/2025 and
pick up will take

place at 5pm.

 Just in time to
celebrate the
Super Bowl!
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